
From: Tony Aspbury [mailto:Tony@aspburyplanning.co.uk]  

Sent: 29 January 2018 15:28 
To: LDFconsult 

Subject: Epping Forest District Local Plan - Submission Version - Regulation 19 Consultation  

 
Dear Sirs 

 

Please find attached representations on the Regulation 19 Local Plan Consultation on behalf of 

Freetown Homes. 

 

Please acknowledge the timely receipt and duly-made nature of the representations  at your earliest 

convenience and set out your response thereto in due course.  

 

Tony Aspbury BA MRTPI  
Director  

 
E: tony@aspburyplanning.co.uk  
T: +44 (0)115 852 8053 
M: +44 (0)7736 539 832 
www.aspburyplanning.co.uk  

 
20 Park Lane Business Centre, Park Lane, Basford, Nottingham NG6 0DW | T: +44 (0)115 852 8050  

  
 
Disclaimer: 
Advice given or opinions expressed within this e-mail or attachments are those of the writer and unless otherwise stated, do not represent the views or beliefs of Aspbury Planning Ltd. This e-mail and the 
information it contains are confidential and may be privileged and copyright protected. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, forwarding or copying is prohibited.  
 
Internet communications are not secure and Aspbury Planning Ltd does not accept any legal responsibility for the message contents as it is transmitted over a public network. 
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